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NEWSLETTER 

2023 Annual Historical Society Dinner a Huge Success! 
 

of a 35-yWe had over one hundred people in attendance at the dinner at the Plattduetsche 
Park on April 26, 2023, honoring Gina and Vincent Centauro of Rescuing Families and former 
N.Y.S. Senator Kemp Hannon. Many public officials stopped in to deliver proclamations to our 
honorees and pose for photos, of course. There were over 30 beautiful baskets raffled off to 
the lucky winners. Special thanks to Franklin Funeral Home and Krauss Funeral Home for do-
nating the special big prizes of a wine cooler and fire pit! 

ear old tradition with the 

lighting of the Historical Soci-

ety’s holiday tree .  

 

Announcing  May  Historical  Society  Meeting 

Thursday, May 25—7:00 p.m. 

in the Multi-Purpose Room at Washington Street School 

Dr. Paul van Wie—”The Hempstead Plains & the Birth of the Suburbs” 

Nassau County Legislator 
John Giuffre presenting 
citation honoring former  
New York State Senator 
Kemp Hannon. 

Hempstead Town officials presenting citation honoring 
Gina and Vincent Centauro of Rescuing Families. 

Town officials congratulate the 

Historical Society at its 42nd An-

nual Dinner. Seen (from left to 

right)  Councilman Thomas Mus-

carella, Paul van Wie, Nancy and 

Bill Youngfert, Town Supervisor 

Donald X. Clavin and Town Re-

ceiver of Taxes Jeanine Driscoll. 
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Society Community Sponsor 
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 Scenes from our  

42nd Annual Dinner— 
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Franklin Square Historical Society 
PO Box 45 

Franklin Square, NY 11010 

The Society has had incredible support 
from our Franklin Square community in years 
past to accomplish the building of our muse-
um. We have purchased a donor tree where 
we can place names of donors displayed 
prominently to all of our museum visitors. 

Now we are planning to build a class-
room off the back of the museum to accom-
modate class and community groups who will 
visit our museum in the future.  

If you would like to donate to our fu-
ture classroom, please complete the form be-
low and return it with your minimum dona-
tion of $200.  

Thank You! 

 
Your Name:   ________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:   ___________________________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail:    ____________________________________________________________ 
 

Please indicate below how you would  like to have your name appear on the leaf.  
If you would prefer to give “In Memory Of” please indicate that and give the name 
of the person you wish to honor.  
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Please send this form with your check to:  
 

FS Historical Society, PO Box 45, Franklin Square, NY 11010 
 
The Franklin Square Historical Society is a 501(c) (3) organization. 

The full amount of your donation is tax deductible. 
No goods or services were received by the donor in exchange for this donation. 



 


